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The Exchange has successfully completed its 308th settlement  

 

The Exchange has successfully completed its 308th settlement since inception i.e., Settlement 

Number N – 2000040 on October 11, 2000. The settlement statistics are as follows: 

Particulars Values 

  N - 2000040 

Total value of the settlement (Securities) (Rs. in Crores) 2018 

Total value of the settlement (Funds) (Rs. in Crores) 594 

No. of shares delivered in dematerialised mode (in lacs) 926 

Value of shares delivered in dematerialised mode (Rs. in Crores) 1961 

Value of shares delivered in compulsory demat scrips (Rs. in Crores) 1957 

% of total demat delivery to total delivery (in terms of value) 97.15% 

Shortage for settlement (Auctioned) 0.47% 

 

 

Details of Three day market segment are as follows: 

Trading Period Traded Value Settlement Value 

From To   Securities Funds 

September 25, 2000 September 27, 2000 Rs. 19.08 Crores Rs. 1.57 Crores Rs. 0.80 Crores 

 

 

Details of Depository (Rolling) segment are as follows: 

Trading Period Traded Value Settlement Value 

From To   Securities Funds 

September 27, 2000 October 03, 2000 Rs. 184.57 Crores Rs. 47.97 Crores Rs. 19.26 Crores 

 

 

Details of Limited Physical Market are as follows: 



Trading Period Traded Value Settlement Value 

From To   Securities Funds 

September 27, 2000 October 03, 2000 Rs. 0.15 Crores Rs. 0.11 Crores Rs. 0.11 Crores 
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Press reports regarding Indian Hotels Company Limited  

 

The press today had reports that Indian Hotels Company Limited is said to be within a handshake 

of acquiring 6-star delux hotel ‘The Carlyle’ in New York at a price of about $143 million or Rs. 658 

Crores. 

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the press 

and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded had written to 

the officials of the company. 

 

Indian Hotels Company Limited has vide their letter dated October 12, 2000 stated "We desire to 

inform you that this point in time our Company is examining many options including this project. 

We have not reached the stage of finality and no agreement has been executed in connection with 

the acquisition of the hotel. The report is inaccurate in many respects and is premature. If and 

when the deal is concluded we will certainly keep you informed of the same." 
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